
 

 

 

Building and Grounds (Joint meeting with Caseville Township) 

2-12-18, 8:00 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Clint Braun 

Others present:  Jamie Learman, Ben Willenberg (Twp. Sup.), Michelle Stirrett (Twp. Clerk) and 

Jerry Platko (Twp. Bld. Committee) 

 

Meeting started at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committees talked about the hall.  The Township wanted the City members formally aware 

they were moving out at some point in the future.  They wanted to know if the City had any ideas 

for the hall.  The Township will get an appraisal for a future meeting to continue discussions on 

this matter.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin / Clerk                                                      Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


